
 

 

December 20, 2017 

 

Mr. Rene Stucky 

UIC Director 

Conservation Division 

266 N. Main Street 

Suite 220 

Wichita, Kansas 67202-1513 

RE:  Docket E-32,585 

 Hughes Oil. Company 

 Wendell Broers I-1, I-2, I-3, I-4 

 Sec. 2-16S-20E 

 Franklin County, Kansas 

Dear Mr. Stucky: 

Thank you for your letter dated December 13, 2017 in which you query whether or not I feel a hearing 

should be held regarding Hughes Oil Co.’s application to inject Wendell Broers I-1, I-2, I-3, I-4.  Yes, I do 

think a hearing need be held and I will plan to participate in such hearing.  I have cited my reasons for 

thinking so in my protest letter to the KCC dated December 10th and my e-filing express correspondence 

dated December 12th.  I need state that I have some obligations out-of-state in February and March but I 

do not perceive these as a sufficient condition for my missing such a hearing. 

Thank you, Rene.  I hope this letter finds you well and I wish you the very best during these holidays. 

Cordially, 

 

Scott Yeargain 

2263 Nevada Road 

Ottawa, Kansas 66067 

785-418-7615 
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